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Welcome To Our Newsletter

A warm welcome to our latest newsletter, August 2023. We are thrilled to share
with you all the exciting news and updates from our care home over the past
month. 

It has been a busy time for us and we can't wait to fill you in on all the details. So
sit back, relax and enjoy all the interesting reads we have in store for you!

Also, if you know someone who would like to receive our email newsletters just let
us know, or forward them the newsletter sign up link below:

Newsletter Sign-Up

Best wishes,

Liz Brown
Home Manager
 

Bothwell Scarecrow Festival

It's been a pleasure for all of us to collaborate and bring to life our entry for this
year's Bothwell Scarecrow Festival. We've put our hearts and souls into
creating a one-of-a-kind scarecrow that we hope will leave a lasting impression on
festival-goers. The anticipation is building as we prepare to showcase our
scarecrow at the Grand Scarecrow Parade on September 17th.

Our team has been working tirelessly to ensure that every detail of our scarecrow
is perfect. From the design and construction to the finishing touches, we have
poured our creativity and enthusiasm into this project. We've enjoyed
brainstorming ideas, making decisions together and seeing our vision come to life.

The Bothwell Scarecrow Festival is a beloved event in our community and we
are thrilled to be a part of it. It's a wonderful opportunity for us to show our talents,
connect with others and have fun. We are proud to be a part of this celebration of
creativity and community spirit.

Therapet Visits

We always love having a furry friend to visit and especially look forward to visits
from our Therapet dog, Teddy.

Having pets in the home can improve self-esteem and confidence, reduce stress
levels, decreases blood pressure and offers a way to increase physical activity. 
Most important of them all, it leaves a warm feeling in your heart.

Celebrations

We would like to wish a very Happy Birthday to these amazing ladies and also to
all other residents and staff members celebrating birthdays, with love from us all.

Birthdays, special occasions and life events are always marked in a personal and
meaningful way specifically for each resident. Some residents like the day to pass
quietly with no fuss and others enjoy a party and lots of fun!

Sta! Update

We recently had Fire Warden Training at Bothwell Castle Care Home, which is a
vital step in ensuring the safety and security of our residents and staff. It is
incredibly important for us to equip our team with the knowledge and skills
necessary to handle emergency situations and we are grateful to Strategic
Thinking for providing us with such a valuable training experience.

The safety of our residents and staff is a top priority at Bothwell Castle Care Home
and we take every measure possible to ensure that they are protected at all times.
The Fire Warden Training adds an extra layer of protection to our already robust
safety protocols.

We cannot stress enough how important it is for our staff to be prepared and
trained to handle emergency situations. By investing in this training, we are
demonstrating our commitment to the wellbeing of our staff and residents. 

Company Policies

Care Concern Group aim to be as open and transparent as possible and therefore
all our Company Policies and Procedures can be accessed from the Manager or
by request from a member of our Admin Team. Should you wish to view a specific
policy for reference, these can be provided in an email or as a paper copy on
request.

Keep In Touch

Communication is key, so make sure to check out our Bothwell Castle Facebook
Page and give us a Like! We love to share photographs of what we have been up
to recently on this platform.
 

Leave A Review

We would greatly appreciate all feedback, reviews or suggestions you may have.
Please contact us directly or leave a review through the link below:

 
Carehome.co.uk Reviews

Google Reviews
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